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We celebrated Veterans Day by having some of our local veterans come visit our
Kindergarten classrooms at CRES. We said the Pledge of Allegiance as a building and
then lined the front entrance as a school community to give our veterans another
moment of appreciation as they left. We would like to extend another huge thank you
to all of the veterans who have courageously served our country. We are forever
grateful for all of you.

Literacy Training:

Our teachers are working incredibly hard as we work through our READ Act training.
In December we will continue our literacy training and have our first live session with
our OL&LA trainer. Our paras also began their literacy training last month and will
have 3 more sessions over the course of the school year.

November/December at a Glance:
< November 27th: CRES Early Dismissal @ 12:00
< November 28-29th No School
< December 11th: No School CRES ONLY (READ Act Training)
< December 23th-January 1st: Winter Break

Respectfully Submitted,

Taylor Demuth



